[bookmark: _GoBack]Pensacola Christian College
Extends Greetings and Congratuations to


Dr. Martha D. Saunders
On the Occasion of Your Inauguration as
President of the University of West Florida,
Presented this Twenty-first day of April
In the Year of Our Lord, Two Thousand and Seventeen.























